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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #18-0363   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 3, 2018 
 
TITLE: City Attorney Recruitment 
 

 
The City Attorney is currently on administrative leave and there will be an upcoming 
vacancy. The City Attorney is responsible for providing sound and confidential legal 
advice to the Mayor, Commissioners, City Manager, and each of the City's departments. 
In 2012, the then City Commission created a seven member City Attorney Search 
Committee to assist the Commission in its search for a new City Attorney.  An executive 
search firm Bob Murray & Associates was awarded the professional recruiting services 
and handled the recruitment. The cost for the recruitment was $24,100.46. 
 
The purpose of placing this item on the Conference Meeting Agenda is to allow the 
Mayor and the Commissioners to discuss the options and to provide direction for the 
recruitment of a new City Attorney. 
 
Resource Impact  
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.  

 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 - CAR 12-0859 
Exhibit 2 - Resolution No. 12-85 
Exhibit 3 - CAR 12-0807  
Exhibit 4 - CAR 12-0807 Proposals 

 
Prepared by:  Susan Mancha, Human Resources 
  
Department Director:   Averill Dorsett, Human Resources 


